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August 29, 1933

Chairman of tne Nuclear Control Board
Southern California Edison

Having reviewed the Management Analysis Company Report of June 3, 1433, we
nereby transnit to you the comparison completed petween the Plant Jperations
Personnel Review Committee Report and the MAC Report.
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Consultant to tne Comnittee

B8en C. Ruscne
Vice President
Management Analysis Company
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FasiL rerformence

The MAC report and the POPRC report both recommended that management must
continue to reinforce that safety and compliance are the first priority.
The POPRC report further recommended that adherence to procedures should
be continually emphasized. Both reports recommended completion of the
development of a computer based surveillance tracking system,

3. Operator Training
Beth reports recommended improvement in supervisory skills training.

4. Operator Feecback
In addition to the recommendations made in the POPRC report, the MAC
report also recommended that the Technical Specifications be reviewed for
any reduction in compiexity and that an effort be made to improve
operations procedures tc reduce repeat procedural mistakes.

Conclusions

The POPRC and MAC reports arce substantially different in scope; the MAC study
covered a much broader area. To the extent that the two reports cover the
same areas, the POPRC finds no conflicts between the findings of the two
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“orts.




